==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Subject: Second Avenue Subway Important Notice

Please be advised;

Our contractor, Cruz Tully will be working past the 10:00pm curfew tonight
due to a concrete pouring operation that cannot be halted one started.
E95th Street will be closed between 2nd and 3rd Avenues until the work is
complete (no any later than Midnight). There will be a flag person
positioned at 3rd Avenue and also at 2nd Avenue for traffic control, until
the work is done and the street can be reopened. The NYPD, FDNY, and DOT
Traffic Management Center have all been notified.

Thank you for your patience in dealing with this matter.
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